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ADDENDUM TO DIVISION MEMORANDUM NO. 465, S. 2025 (DIVISION
WORKSHOP ON SYNCHRONIZED 2026 GAD PLANNING &
BUDGETING AND PREPARATION OF 2025 GAD
ACCOMPLISHMENT REPORT)

Relative to Division Memorandum No. 465, s. 2025, Division Workshop
on Synchronized 2026 GAD Planning & Budgeting and Preparation of 2025 GAD
Accomplishment Report, this office announces that the said activity will be held at
Rosario Resort and Hotel, Brgy. Quilib, Rosario, Batangas.

All other provisions of the said division memorandum remain in effect.

For information, guidance and wide dissemination.
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